

Department of AdministrationCommunity Block Grant Administration

John O. Norquist Mayor

Michael J. Soika

Juanita Hawkins Community Block Grant Director

July 3, 2002

Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 16th District City Hall, Room 206 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: NIDC/Targeted Investment Neighborhoods (TINS)

Dear Alderman Murphy:

Regarding your question relating to TINS, it will be necessary to bring a motion to the CDBG Committee to change the project/grant of \$150,000 from specific TIN locations to the City Wide TIN Pool account, to be available to all TIN's as needed.

Please feel free to call me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Juanita Hawkins

Director